
Week ending 17th September 2021 

What a great week we have had in Year 2! The children have now settled in and 

have started to show fantastic progress in their work.  

This week in Numeracy, we have been recapping some arithmetic work based on 

making arrays and sharing.  

The children have used counters to make arrays to show groups of 2s, 5s and 

10s.  

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy this week, we have worked 

very hard to change our story map to 

innovate a new story based on ‘The 

Secret of Black Rock’. We then 

practised our story map and added 

actions, so we can be ready to write it 

up. Here is an excellent example  

 

We have had lots of fun this week and look forward to more learning next week!  

The Year 2 Team   


